
Announcements
Young adults, come see Lance’s new house at 6 pm on Monday, December
2nd. We will eat and talk. You can reply to Steve Swartz with your response or
just show up.

Next Sunday, December 8th, the choir from Rosedale Bible College will be
leading us in a time of special music for our worship time. We hope you can join
us then!

The Benevolence Team would like to thank you for the many donations so far. In
addition to large print word search books, we are now collecting chapstick and
small tubes of lotion. The last day to donate is today. Please mark your
calendars! We are having a packing party after church next Sunday, December
8th! Bring the kids. There will be tables with fun supplies to make cards for the
residents. Pizza and beverages will be provided!

There will be a child protection meeting after church today. It will be held in the
sanctuary from 12-12:15. Please plan to attend this training session if you have
been approved to work with youth and children at LCF or if you have any interest
in being involved in the future. If you didn’t attend last week and are unable to
attend today, please contact Rosy Shenk or Jodi Traverse.

All men are invited to church at 9 am this Saturday, December 7th, for a time of
connecting over breakfast. This breakfast is held on the first Saturday of every
month. Contact Justin Newswanger if you’d like more information.

You are invited to participate in Christmas Celebration ’24 in the Rosedale Bible
College chapel next Sunday, December 8th, at 7 pm. The event will feature
choirs, a cappella carol singing, Rosedale Strings, as well as several Messiah
sing-alongs (bring your scores if you have them). Enjoy refreshments in the
student center following the service. This event is free, and all are welcome.

Christmas Giving Opportunities - Following are two opportunities for you to
invest in God’s Kingdom around the world. If you have any questions, contact
Sarah Eichorn.

We are collecting donations to put towards an Amazon gift card for Tom,
Candice, and Silas Mast. Simply note “Thailand Missionaries” on your check
memo or select it from the online giving drop-down options anytime before next
Sunday, December 8th.

We are also facilitating giving towards Rosedale Business Group’s 2024
Christmas Giving Projects from now through December 15th. Brochures with
details are by the mailboxes. Note on the check memo or select from online
drop-down for which project(s) you’d like to give to.

December 1, 2024

London ChristianFellowship
seeks to develop authentic and passionate followers of Christ.

255 US 42 NE, London, OH 43140
(740) 490-2121

LCFweb.org

http://londonchristianfellowship.org


Welcome
to London ChristianFellowship

Welcome and Call to Worship: Naomy Ndungu
Worship in Song: Jesse Diller
Worship in Giving: Abraham Ndungu
Advent Reading: Wengerd Family
Scripture: Hebrews 6:13-20 read by Wesley Miller
Children’s Christmas Play Practice
Message: Jeremy Hisey

Title: Hope: An Anchor for Our Soul
Text: Hebrews 6:13-20

Closing and Benediction: Naomy Ndungu

Today:
Ushers: Ray & Grace Raber
Greeters: Dale & Sharon Headings
Coffee: John & Rosy Shenk
Nursery: Micah Baker, Lance Beachy

Next Week:
Moderator: Reuben Sairs
Scripture Reader: Vicki Sairs
Worship: RBC Choir
Sermon: Rob Swartz
Ushers: Phil Elfrink (safety), Derek Elfrink
Greeters: Grace Raber, Alexa Miller
Coffee: Ray Raber, Rob Devlin
Nursery: Naomy Ndungu, Harmony Devlin

Childcare is available in the nursery during the morning service for children two
years old and under. If you have questions, contact Harmony Devlin.

Children (ages 3 - grade 8) will be practicing for their Christmas Play during
normal Sunday School time. Please collect them from the Fellowship Hall after
church.

If you have a praise or prayer request, you are welcome to share it with our
LCF family on BAND or text it to 740-490-2121. If you would like to meet with
others to pray and/or be prayed for, we invite you to join us on Sunday mornings
from 10-10:15 in the pastor’s office and on Wednesday evenings from 7-7:30 via
Zoom.

We offer various ways for you to give. Checks and cash can be collected during
the Sunday morning offering, placed in the drop box in the foyer, or mailed to the
church. Electronic donations can be made online at lcfweb.org, via the “Church
Center App,” or by texting the amount to 84321.

Contact us - We welcome the opportunity to connect with you. Please feel free
to talk with any of the pastors or elders. (Their contact info is in our online
directory.) Call or text the church at 740-490-2121, email secretary@lcfweb.org,
or visit lcfweb.org. For tech/livestream issues, text 740-490-2828.

LCF’s youth group, C4, meets here at the church each Sunday evening from
6-8 pm. Everyone in grades 8-12 is invited. For more info, contact Mike or Karen
Baker.

Upcoming Events:
Today: Child Protection Meeting
Tomorrow, December 2nd: Food and Conversation
This Saturday, December 7th: Men’s Breakfast
Next Sunday, December 8th: Christmas project packing party
Next Sunday, December 8th: RBC’s Christmas Celebration ‘24

https://lcfweb.churchcenter.com/giving
http://www.lcfweb.org

